i

AVATON

Caldy Road
West Kirby
Headteacher: MrsJ Callaway BA Hons QTS Wirral Telephone: 0151 625 6993
" jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk CH48 2HE E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

25" November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Infant (Reception to Year 2) Christmas Celebration
Tuesday 7" December at 2pm

We would like to invite you to the Infant Christmas Concert on Tuesday 7" December at 2pm in the school
hall. Refreshments will be available.

Due to limited space and to ensure the safety of all the children, staff and parents we are asking that only

Earentslcarers per family attends the Nativity so that we can ensure a more comfortable, COVID safe

experience for everyone involved.

At the time of writing, there are currently no requirements for adults or children to wear face masks.
However, we encourage all adults to self-regulate under the current circumstances and in regards to
decisions around the wearing of face masks when in busier environments.

Should the local COVID case rates and risk levels increase nearer to the date of the event, we reserve the
right to put other COVID protective measures and contmgenmes in place for the safety of everyone
involved. The above arrangements are, therefore, subject to change. Any changes will be communicated
to parents and carers ahead of the Christmas Celebration.

Thank you for your continued support and we do hope that you will be able to join us.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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